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At Last! We can now enjoy 

meeting up again.

You should by now have 

received your invitation to our 

Dinner Meeting at The Seven 

Stars on Wednesday 4th August. 

Please send John your menu 

choices as soon as possible, so 

that he can make the necessary 

booking arrangements.

  

In previous Newsletters I have 

spoken about a Thank You 

Dinner for our October meeting; 

an occasion to thank the NHS 

and Key-workers for their 

commitment to working 

throughout the pandemic. 

As members appear to have 

accepted the idea, this will now 

take place as scheduled. If you 

wish to nominate a Nurse or Key-

worker to attend then please let 

either John or myself have their 

details so that we may send them 

an official invitation. Without 

your nominations the event 

cannot take place, so please 

ensure that you contact and 

invite them, letting us have your 

nominations as soon as possible 

please.

As this will be a normal Club 

Dinner Meeting in style, i.e. NOT 

a Black Tie event, but with extra 

‘Guests’ we would like to include 

your partners in the invitation.

The Thank You Dinner will take 

place on Wednesday 6th October 

with the venue yet to be 

confirmed, but depending on 

numbers etc., it might be in the 

Function Room at the Canal 

Basin.

John and I look forward to 

meeting you all again, so 

continue to stay safe and well.

Ray Ghent

President
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